
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
WATER STREET SIDEWALK  

 
LOCATION: Water St (from St. Marys St to Queen St) 
 
TIMELINE: Work to begin the week of July 8th, and be completed within 4 
weeks 
 
 
The Township of Rideau Lakes has awarded the above noted project to Royal 
Crown Construction. Royal Crown is to begin work the week of July 8th and is 
tentatively scheduled to be completed within 4 weeks of work beginning.  
 
Please keep clear of the construction area. There may be no access to street 
parking in the construction area during the time that work is taking place.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Steve Holmes, Manager of 
Facilities and Parks, at 613-928-2251 ext. 245, or by email at 
parksmanager@rideaulakes.ca.  
 
 
 
 
 

 


